
Shadsworth Infant School Newsletter                         
Friday 12th July 2024 

 



Education is not optional! There is an expectation that children are in 

school everyday! 

 



 



Message from Mrs Crompton 



 



As we come towards the end of the school year, we look back at all the hard work, fun and laughter we 

have all enjoyed across another very busy year. 

We have a number of staff who have recently left us for Maternity leave; Mrs Whittaker gave birth to a 

baby girl - Margot, who has been to visit us at school already! 

Mrs Chala gave birth to her second son Muhammad, two weeks ago, Mrs Scott is hoping to have her 

second baby any day, Mr Mooney’s wife is due to give birth to their second son in August. 

Mrs Aspen is due her baby in October but is having to rest at the moment; I’m not sure what is in the 

Infant school water!! 

We have welcomed Miss Kirby who will be covering Mrs Whittaker’s maternity leave. Miss Kirby has 

been getting to know us this week and will be 2K from September. 

Miss Lau is returning to school to cover Mrs Aspden’s maternity leave in Nursery. Miss Lau covered a 

maternity previously for Miss Barnes. Both are experienced teachers who will do a great job! 

Annual reports will come home on Monday, teachers will be available on Tuesday after school, please 

pop in at 3.20pm with any questions. 

There is an expectation that children are in school everyday! Here is 

this week's attendance and lates.  

This week’s Attendance and Lates …………… 

 

 



Shadsworth Stars ....Re-invited due to transition day last Friday ....Last 

week we said ‘Well Done’ to ……………  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Nursery Places Available for September 2024! 

 

For enquiries, admissions or to arrange a visit, please call 01254 698002  or email: 

office@shadsworthinfant.blackburn.sch.uk 15hr Part- Time and 30hr Full- Time Places For more 

information about our Teacher led Available Nursery,                                        visit: 

https://www.shadsworthinfants.co.uk 

https://www.shadsworthinfants.co.uk/


 

 

 

Information for Monday 15th July 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

In light of England playing in the Euros final at 8pm on Sunday evening, and a possible late night. We will 

keep our registers open until 10am on Monday morning, breakfast club and school will be open as 

normal, but children won't be marked as late up to I0am. 

Come on England!! 

 



FREE Summer Lunches available from the hub's mentioned in the 

summer lunches flyer 

 

Summer Activities (0-8 years) 

 

Free lunches also available at the Hubs and Hancock street childrens centre. Ring 01254 585000 to 

register. 



 

Summer Activities (0-8 years) 

 

Free lunches also available at the Hubs and Hancock street childrens centre. Ring 01254 585000 to 

register. 

 

Summer Activities (0-8 years) 

 



Free lunches also available at the Hubs and Hancock street childrens centre. Ring 01254 585000 to 

register. 

 

 

Take a look at the EYFS Picture News  - week commencing 8th July 

2024 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

Take a look at KS1 Picture News week commencing               8th July 

2024 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

As in previous years, Blackburn with Darwen Library & Information Services in association with The 

Reading Agency will be encouraging all children age 4 - 12 years to sign up for the Summer Reading 

Challenge, which this year is called 'Marvellous Makers'.  Children read and review six library books 

during the summer holidays to complete the challenge and collect stickers and other prizes along the 

way.  Children have a completely free choice of which library books or eBooks they want to read, or 

which audio books or eAudio they want to listen to as these can count towards their total as well.  Those 

who complete the challenge will also get a certificate and a medal at the end.  Enrolment on 'Marvellous 

Makers' will be available at your local library any time between Monday 1st July and Monday 30th 

September, completely free of charge. 

 

 

 



 

 



 

Introducing our mindful calendar, each month the calendar will give you ideas and suggestions of how 

to be more mindful as a family.  Please take a few moments to look at the calendar, share the 

information with your child/children, have fun and enjoy! 

 

Breakfast Club Rule 

 

IT IS ESSENTIAL EACH TIME YOU DROP YOUR CHILD OFF AT BREAKFAST CLUB, YOU BRING YOUR CHILD 

INTO THE SCHOOL HALL, GIVE YOUR CHILD'S NAME AND MONEY TO THE MEMBER OFF STAFF SAT AT 

THE TABLE NEAR THE PATIO DOORS.   

 



PLEASE DO NOT DROP YOUR CHILD OFF AT THE SCHOOL GATES. 

 

Please can we remind you that Breakfast Club needs to be paid for daily, it is £1 per day or £4 for the 

week to be paid in advance on the Monday - Thank you 
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